

Saturday, March 23, 2019 5:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.

The Links at Gettysburg 601 Mason Dixon Road Gettysburg, PA 17325

Dear Family and Friends of Mother Seton School,

Each year, Mother Seton School Home School Association (HSA) hosts one of the largest fundraisers for the school, the annual gala event! The 2019 "Gala in the Garden" will be held on *March 23rd at The Links in Gettysburg, PA*. Over the past three years alone, this event **has raised more than \$60,000** for the school! The success of this event each year ensures Mother Seton School remains one of the most **affordable, high quality Catholic education** institutions in the area. Come join us for a night of fine dining, dancing and your chance to win some **GREAT** live and silent auction items!

Want to find out how you can help support this great event? We have <u>MANY</u> opportunities! Here are just a few ways to get involved:

- ➤ Gather sponsors and donations for the silent/live auctions
- > Donate items for the silent/live auctions
- ► Have a business? Donate services! Marketing, printing, items to auction!
- ➤ Attend the event!

We will also be offering a few ways to earn tickets or one month's tuition!

To earn **two (2) free tickets**: Turn in \$500 or more in Sponsorships. (Sponsorships are cash donations only. Value of auction items or services would not be included in this incentive.) *Limited to 2 tickets per person. If unable to attend or if desired, tickets may be donated to the HSA.

Parent(s) with children currently enrolled — two ways to earn a chance at a **Free Month's Tuition**:

- 1) Turn in \$1,000 or more in Sponsorships. (Sponsorships are cash donations only. Value of auction items or services would not be included in this incentive.)
- *Earn one (1) raffle ticket per \$1,000 raised! Drawing on March 7, 2019.
- 2) Attend the event.
- *Earn 1 raffle ticket per parent in attendance. Drawing on March 23, 2019 (during the event).

Please note: "Free Month's Tuition" is the amount currently paid for 1 child for one month. To be used in the 2018-19 school year. If currently paid in full, amount will be credited to the first month of the 2019-20 school year.

If you are interested in participating, or if you would like further information, please contact:

Donna Soares <u>jefsoa@msn.com</u>

Thank you, Mother Seton HSA

